
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
PUBLIC REVIEW NEEDED 
Access the plan on the Town’s Website: Click Here 

or View a Hard Copy at Abbot Hall 

COMMENT PERIOD 
NOVEMBER 15, 2023 – DECEMBER 6, 2023 

Marblehead has updated the Town’s Hazard Mitigation 

Plan. This plan serves as a strategy for reducing current 

and future risks of natural hazards and climate change. 

Approved by FEMA, the plan allows the Town to apply for 

pre-disaster mitigation grant funding.  

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO SHARE YOUR COMMENTS  

Rebecca Curran Cutting, Town Planner 

Email: rebeccac@marblehead.org 

https://www.marblehead.org/sites/g/files/vyhlif4661/f/uploads/marblehead_mitigation_plan_oct_2023.pdf

